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Tualatin City Little League ATV Stolen 

 
Tualatin Police responded to a report of a stolen ATV on March 7, 2017. The ATV was taken 

from a locked shipping container located near the softball fields at Byrom Elementary School, 

21800 SW 91st Ave, in Tualatin.   

 

Tualatin Police learned that the ATV belonged to the Tualatin City Little League who used it for 

field maintenance at Byrom Elementary.  City Little League officials discovered the padlock 

missing from the storage container and the ATV also missing.  They estimate the ATV was 

stolen sometime between February 26 and March 6, 2017.  

 

The ATV is described as a 400cc, 2004 Yamaha Big Bear, 4x2, Model YFM40SL, blue and 

black in color, and is valued at $4500.00. 

 

There is no suspect information at this time.  Police ask anyone with any information related to 

this incident to please call the non-emergency number, 503-629-0111. 

No further information. 
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